NOVEMBER 17TH, 2024

SONORA ELEMENTARY BOBCATS

SONORA ELEMENTARY HAS TALENT!
(AND CAKE, TOO)

A big thank you to SSS, Erin
Rhoades, Tricia Coffin and Erin
Gandolfo-Brune for organizing such
an amazing event for our talented
students and school community.
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We are proud to name Asher Berg as
our November Student of the
Month. He is a straight A student
and represents our school in Cross
Country, Basketball, and Track. He
believes the secret to his success is a
strong work ethic. He enjoys
running, playing with his dog, and
playing basketball in the
neighborhood. His favorite place to eat in Sonora is
The Peppery and what he enjoys about our town is the
people and the relationships he has built. Asher has
been a student here since kindergarten and shared his
best memory is getting 1st place at the Avery Middle
School Cross Country Meet. Asher is off to Sonora
High next year, where he is looking forward to
athletics and taking honors coursework. His teachers
describe him as kind, caring, compassionate, a leader,
and diligent. Nice work, Asher!

SNOWY/ICY DAYS
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For inclement weather days, we will
assess the road and campus
conditions in the early morning hours
and make a decision on the status of
school. If there is a change to the
school day, a Parent Square message
will be sent out to our families at
6:15 am, announcing if there is a 2
hour delay to the start of the school
day or a full cancellation. In addition,
in icy conditions, there may be
restrictions to bus access/routes. All
of this information can also be found
on mymotherlode.com and will be
broadcast on local radio, KVML.
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TURKEY TROT
Our Annual Turkey Trot will be on Friday, November

22nd. This is a fun event, with our 3rd through 8th
grade participating in a running race. Our TK-2nd
grade bring the energy, cheering on all competitors.
We invite all of our parents and families to attend and
support all the runners. The first race will start with
our 3rd grade girls at 8:45 am and each grade level
will follow. Prizes will be given to the top three
runners for each grade level and gender. In addition,
a special raffle for each grade level and gender, giving
away turkeys, donated by Diestel Turkey Ranch.
Thank you Diestel for donating 20 turkeys!

PHILANTHROPIC 2ND GRADERS
Mrs. Bloom/Mrs. Gorgas’ 2nd grade class and families
raised $240 for hurricane relief in North Carolina. It
was shared with a former Tuolumne County 4-H
member that now lives there and is helping with the
relief efforts. What a charitable act of care!
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IMPORTANT DATES

Reminder, 11/19 Wrestling @ HOME, 4:00 pm
glr?)zi)sir(?l?rn()t 11/21 Wrestling @ Columbia, 4:00 pm

11/22 Minimum Day

Turkey Trot (3rd-8th Grade), 8:45 am
11/25 - 11/29 Thanksgiving Break
12/2 Return from Thanksgiving Break
12/3-12/5 Minimum Days, Parent Conferences
12/4 Wrestling @ HOME, 4:00 pm
12/6 TCSOS Dinner w/ a Scientist Event, 5:00 pm

student(s) off
before 7:30 am,
as we do not
have campus
supervision in
place before
7:30. Thank
you!




